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Greetings,        June 2015 

This month we stayed fairly busy. The month began with our friends Brett and Evelyn from 

Swaziland coming to spend the weekend with us. It was great to see them again, and Brett did 

communication training with the house mothers and Paul and Micky. It’s always interesting to 

learn about your communication style, and understand the styles that the people around you 

have. 

We also have two teachers, Pamela and Carley, from Georgia who arrived to spend 5 weeks at 

The Fold. They have only been here two weeks, and already have been amazing. Lots of 

computer time for the children, lots of one on one time doing work sheets with the children who 

are behind in various areas of learning. 

 

George and his friend Brooke spent 3 days working on projects around the Fold, and managed 

to get some playtime in with the children as well.  

 

We still haven’t gotten enough volunteers to cover the Fold for the two months of our furlough. 

We currently may have one individual who can come and help keep an eye on things. With his 

help, we can each take a few weeks separately with the comfort of knowing the other has some 

backup.  

 



 

 

Our birthdays this month were Lettah (4), Gadibo (12) and Jessica (10). 

 

Our meeting for the 10th of June was rescheduled to 23 June. Four of our directors were able to 

get away from their busy schedules and attend the meeting. The meeting lasted two hours and 

a lot was accomplished and discussed. The social workers panel is going to forward our 

package to the individual who has final approval, with the recommendation that The Fold be 

approved as a private hostel. This will be good news, as we will be able to start accepting more 

children into our program. We were told it could take about two months before we know 

anything. 

School break started on 26 June and school will resume on 20 July. Thankfully Pam and Carley 

are here to help us keep them busy. Some of the children have home visits scheduled. 

 

Prayer requests:  Final approval of our registration with the social welfare Department.  Teyani’s 
eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers.  Additional missionaries to meet current needs at 
The Fold, especially teachers. Protection and stability for The Fold children. Volunteer relief so 
we can go on furlough later this year. 
 
Praises: Our two teachers from Georgia, and all our other visitors. The local interests in The 
Fold continue to increase.  Donations.  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


